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Cindy:

This draft departs stylistically and technically but not substantively from the draft
language we received.  Note that Chris Taylor told me not to include the DPI study
originally proposed.

Given that the bill changes the curriculum for those school districts that elect to offer
human growth and development, you may wish to delay the bill’s effective date.

Madelon J. Lief
Senior Legislative Attorney
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